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We are hoping to run a Lent Course called “Come and See” on 6 
consecutive Fridays commencing on March 7th.  Meeting at 11.00 for an hour 
or so, followed by a simple lunch, the course is bible based  and includes time 
to acknowledge and respond to God’s presence, then read and reflect on His 
word through times of silence and sharing.  If you are interested in joining the 
course please let me know by the end of Sunday 2nd March, so we can see if 
there is sufficient interest to proceed.  Replies to: John Langridge  

We hope you’ve enjoyed being with us and we would love to stay in 
touch with you. If you would like to be informed of future events and 
other church news please tick the box below and let us have your 
contact details.  
 Name  _____________________________________     
 
Email Address: ______________________________________   
If you tick the box, we will add you to our mailing list. You can 
unsubscribe at any time, either by clicking on the unsubscribe link at 
the bottom of our emails, or by contacting the Church Office 
(office@baystonhillchurch.org  01743 872088). 

Christ Church Bayston Hill PCC is a Registered Charity, No 1130869 

A very warm welcome to  
Christ Church   

If you are new, we do hope you will 
stay on for refreshments as part of our 
time together. If you would like any 
assistance, then please ask a 
member of the team and we will be 
glad to help you.  

ww 
Loving God             Following Jesus            Living God’s Adventure 

 If you would like to give money 
towards the life and work of 

Christ Church, please put it in the 
giving basket.  If you are a tax 

payer, you will significantly 
increase the value of your giving 

by using a Gift Aid envelope.   
Thank you. 

 Dates for your diary 

2nd March 2025   
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Today’s Services
 

 
Mon 10th   
 
 
Tues 11th  

 
Weds 12th  
Fri 14th  
Sun 16th  
 
 
 

 
09:30 
10:00 
19:30 
09:15 
10:00 
14:00 
11:00 
08:30 
09:00 
10:00 
 
 
10:45 
19:00 
 

 
Food Hub  
Sunbeams 
Standing Committee 
Morning Prayer (Youth Lounge) 
Coffee in the Living Room 
School Assembly 
Lent Course 
Prayer (quiet room) 
Holy Communion 
Preaching John Langridge 
Reading: Matthew 5:1-12 
Theme: The Beatitudes 
All Age Service 
Bible Study 

 

 

Contact 

For more church news and events visit www.baystonhillchurch.org 

 

http://www.baystonhillchurch.org/
mailto:office@baystonhillchurch.org
mailto:office@baystonhillchurch.org
http://www.baystonhillchurch.org/


 

 

  

 
The week ahead… 

For your information 

For your prayers… 

Mon 3rd 
 
Tues 4th  
 
Weds 5th  
Fri 7th  
Sat 8th  
Sun 9th  
 

09:30 
10:00 
09:15 
10:00 
19:00 
11:00 
19:30 
09:30 
10:00 
 
 
 
19:00 

Food Hub 
Sunbeams 
Morning Prayer (Youth Lounge) 
Coffee in the Living Room 
Ash Wednesday Service 
Lent Course 
Last Night of the Proms 
Prayer (quiet room) 
Church @ Ten 
Preaching Roger Farnworth 
Theme: The Temptations of Jesus 
Reading: Luke 4:1-13 
ONE – Prayer & Worship 

 

 

 

PLEASE pray for all who are facing extra pressures in life at the moment, 
that they will know the Peace of God in all circumstances.  
Way maker, miracle worker, promise keeper, light in the darkness, that is who 
our God is. 
 

Mike & Rachel Hill. Friends International, Birmingham. They regularly hold 
bible studies with a core of five students each week. Please pray that more 
students would become interested. 
March is a fairly quiet month but they have a very busy Easter. They also organise 
a Big Weekend Away in April which is based mainly around bible studies. Please 
pray that the right students will attend. 
They are also desperately short of another staff worker. 
 
Steve & Debbie McClure, Navigators, Southampton. Steve is on sabbatical 
and is gradually slowing down. Please pray that he will have the ability to 
continue and "recharge his batteries”.  
The family (five children) have also asked for prayers for good rest and 
refreshment. Every year they are involved in the organisation of an international 
conference in Norway. Most of the plans are now in place. They have begun to 
advertise the programme and ask for prayers for the right people would apply. 
 

 

 

Today Liz will be taking the children out for their lesson and there is a bible study 
leaflet available for the teenagers. 
Next Sunday (March 9th ) Sue and Ellie will be taking the children and the 
teenagers out for their sessions. 
The creche room can be used for very young children every week. 
Please pray for the teachers and the children. 
 

Charity Concert, Last night of the Proms, 8th March at 7:30pm (Christ Church) 
 

God, the Bible, and Everything (in 60 minutes)   
Thursday 13th March, 7:30pm in St. George’s Church.  £10 in advance, £12 on 
the door.  See flyers for more details. 
 

Shrewsbury and Wrekin Deanery Synod are holding a meeting next month on: 
Tuesday 18th March, 7 for 7:30pm at Holy Trinity, Meole Brace focusing on 
Climate Change and the Environment.  OPEN TO ALL, you don’t have to be on 
Synod to attend. 
 

Funeral Details – Sadly Evan Thomas passed away recently.  His funeral will be 
held in Christ Church on Friday 21st March at 12pm.  Let’s keep the family in 
prayer. 
 

Dementia Training, 22nd Mach 1:30 – 4:30pm.  Oxon Church.   
Please see the poster for further details, and how to book a place. 
 

 


